
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Official Notice: Disclaimer on Counterfeit Reports (2016–2023) 

TAAB Biostudy Services wishes to bring to the attention of all regulatory authorities, 

clients, and industry partners that we hold no responsibility for counterfeit or 

tampered reports that may have been submitted to various FDAs outside India, 

originating from the period 2016 to 2023. 

These reports have been found to carry forged TAAB letterheads, forged stamps, and 

falsified signatures, and appear to be a deliberate attempt to defame our organization 

and compromise our credibility in the industry. 

We would like to clarify the following: 

1. TAAB Biostudy Services does not support or engage in any form of "Paper BE 

Studies." 

2. We are not liable for any fraudulent activities, including stolen personnel 

details, forged documents, or misuse of official credentials. 

3. We reserve the right to initiate legal action against any individuals or groups 

found to have misused internal information or engaged in malicious acts during 

the specified period. 

An internal investigation is currently underway to identify the sources of this 

misconduct. 

We urge all regulatory bodies, sponsors, and vendor partners to verify the 

authenticity of any report allegedly issued by TAAB Biostudy Services by contacting us 

directly at: 

        mailto:taab_bio@taabbiostudyservices.com 

We remain committed to scientific integrity, regulatory compliance, and transparent 

practices in all our operations. 

— 

Management 
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